
 
 
 
 

Always Our Best 

Kentlyn Public School 
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222Minto, 2566 
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

          
        Tuesday 15 May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
    
Our next K-6 assembly will be held on Thursday 24 May 2018 at 1:00pm in our school hall.  Our School 
Leaders will be running this assembly. The change of day is mainly due to our Gala Day and the Zone Cross 
Country Carnival. 
 
Thank you in advance 
 
Androula Kavallaris 
Principal 
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